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FREE LIBRARIES BAGS:

When you stop by to pick up your paycheck you will notice 

white bags inscribed with KEEP YOUR BOOKS DRY.

You're welcome to take one .

These are the end result of Richie sharing his preservation funds
to promote the libraries with bags to be used rain or shine to protect our
collections!

You may even come up with other uses such as - a suitcase laundry bag,
a beach caddy, a yarn holder, a bag to hold recycled soda cans, 
a Halloween mask with holes for eyes, nose + mouth

BUT WHATEVER YOU DO KEEP RE-USING IT!

LIBRARY FORUM:

New Orleans is in the news at home and now at our work location .  Come find out how Godlind helped  
with the continuing relief efforts .  Listen and ask questions while Susan Lieberthal shares her  
experiences at the ALA Conference .  Take a taste of a Louisiana dessert .  This is a unique forum - not to 
be missed.  Bring your lunch and beverage to the Javits Room on Thursday , June 29, 12:30 - 1:30.

Sponsored by Library Services Committee  

DUE DATE FOR GOALS AND OBJECTIVES :

All teams and committees have met by this time to compose ideas for the March 2006 - March 2008 
Strategic Plan.  The chair or leader is to make sure that the information gets to the SPTF or Strategic 
Planning Task Force by June 30th.  There will be two staff meetings proposed for Tuesday, August 8, so 
that everyone can review the information.  Reserve your spot , at either 10:00 am - noon or 2:30 - 4:30 
pm in the Javits Room, by sending an e-mail to Maryanne.

REMEMBER THE LAST STAFF PHOTO ?



If you don't, it is reproduced and framed in the Director 's Office.  Were you in the photo?  Mark your 
calendars between August  23rd - 31st for high noon.  No showdowns just show up .  If it is nice outside 
(no rain or gray sky ) on August 23rd then all staff are asked to meet at the steps leading to Staller  
Center on the northeast corner of Melville Library .  If there is rain and gray sky , then the photo shoot will  
be August 24th and so on until the first sunny , clear sky day.  The photo will be our holiday card for  
December 2006!


